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THE \VHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

J~ly 13, 1976 

Dear Mrs. Bowen: 

Thank you very much for your .kind note 
of June 8, enclosing photographs taken 
during my visit to Indiana in April. 

It was a pleasure to visit with you and 
Governor Bowen, and I very much enjoyed 
my stay in Indiana. 

Sincerely,. 

/ . /Jrlr 
!Af/£ k:t 

P,~~~f'v~ . 
Mrs. Beth. Bowen /p}- • 
Governor's Residence A~JJ,-1-~ V 
4750 North Meridian Street pv~· ;1 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46208~ ~ . 
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